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OTTAWA, 15th February, 1906.

Gentlemen:

Refering to your letter of the 23rd of

November last, in which you state that your Mr. James

B. Klock was leaving for a month and would attend to

the settlement of the claim of this Department on his

return, etc., I beg to inform you that nearly three

months have elapsed since, and immediate settlement

must now be made, as the matter cannot be allowed to

remain open any longer.

Your obedient servant,

HansPentz

Deputy Superintendent.

of Indian A

Messrs R. H. Klook & Co.,

Mattawa,

Ont.
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